Denton Independent School District

Video Management and Archiving (VMS) Growth and Maintenance Purchase
December 12, 2023

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval for the quote in the amount of $943,276.18 to Netsync Network
Solutions for the purchase of the hardware and software needed to expand the video
management and archiving environment (VMS).

BOARD GOAL:
Growth & Management — Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
On January 10, 2023, the Board of Trustees called for the 2023 bond election with the
recommendation by the Bond Committee. On May 6, 2023, the bond was approved by the
voters of Denton ISD.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
The Denton ISD VMS environment must grow to accommodate the District’s new standard of
near zero blind spot initiative. To accommodate this growth, this project addresses the server
environment needed for the endpoint growth and video archiving.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
The replacement cameras will be purchased through TIPS Cooperative contract# 230901. This
purchase is being brought for approval in accordance with the District’s CH (local) policy.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
The cost will be borne by the 2023 bond funds.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
The approval of this purchase will allow the District to update the Salient VMS cluster
providing stability and growth, which is required to support the future expansion and safety
initiatives.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the quote from Netsync Network Solutions for the purchase of
hardware and software needed to expand the video management and archiving environment be
approved.

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Robert Pierce, Chief Technology Officer
Graham Walden, Network Infrastructure Architect
Cindy Willis, Director of Purchasing

ATTACHMENTS:
None

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:

Signature of Superintendent:




